President PHILIP RUMORE





NEA-NY NEA

BUFFALO TEACHERS FEDERATION, INC

271 PORTER AVENUE BUFFALO, N.Y. 14201 (716) 881-5400 FAX (716) 881-6678

Dear Buffalo Teacher:

The Buffalo Teachers Federation/Supplemental Benefit Fund has a small (\$1,200.00) **Death Benefit, which** it pays to the designated beneficiary of any Buffalo teacher who dies while still on the Buffalo Board of Education Payroll.

Without a completed (green) Death Benefits enrollment card, the \$1,200.00 death benefit must be paid to the teacher's estate. This can lengthen the time it takes for this money to reach a loved one.

PLEASE COMPLETE THE ENCLOSED GREEN ENROLLMENT CARD AND MAIL OR BRING IT TO THE SBF OFFICE AT 271 PORTER AVENUE, BUFFALO, NEW YORK 14201. IT IS MOST IMPORTANT THAT YOU INCLUDE THE SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBER OF EACH DESIGNATED BENEFICIARY.

e COOD and

If you have any questions please feel free to call at (716) 881-5462.

Sincerely

David S. Walker

Supplemental Benefit Fund, Director Buffalo Teachers Federation, Inc.

DSW/wa